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February 24, 2025 
 
TOWN OF LYMAN 
Draft of Parks element for Comprehensive Plan review 
 
6:02 Mayor Eddie Hills called the February 24, 2025, meeting to order. 
 
Roll Call Mayor Eddie Hills, Jeremy Mast, Ron Hodgin, Mike Couch and 

Lacy Judd. Absent: Mike Swanson and Charlie Bray. 
 
Workshop:     During the February 24th Comprehensive Plan Workshop, Asher 

Schoepflin from EJ Municipal presented a preliminary first draft of 
the Parks element.   

 
Notes from the meeting are as follows: 
 
Asher presented the Parks element to the council and took notes and feedback 
on what the council wished to include, modify, edit, or eliminate. The focus of the 
Parks element is to address obvious issues including park inventory, conditions, 
and needs. The draft will be revised according to feedback from the council and 
will be finalized at the next workshop in March.  
 
Asher also presented a schedule of meetings for 2025 to complete the 
Comprehensive Plan for adoption.  
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:      
 
The February 24, 2025, council workshop was adjourned at 6:38pm. 
              
The next workshop is scheduled for March 24, 2025. 
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